
From: Heather Rutherford
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Possible Voter Fraud
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 3:51:14 PM

I wish to complain against the passing of a bill to do away with Voter ID.

In this day and age when most people have personal ID's why not make it
compulsory to have these checked before voting.

Yours sincerely
Heather Rutherford
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